
 St Anthony’s Newsletter 
Headteacher: Mrs J Hawthorne 

                  Friday 12th July 2019 

@StAnthonysSE22    Tel 020 8693 6852   email school@stanthonys.southwark.sch.uk  website www.stanthonysprimary.co.uk 

Key Dates 
 Tues 16th July: 7pm Leavers’ Evening 

 Thurs 18th July: End of Year Mass (time TBC) 

 Fri 19th July 2pm: End of Term 

 Mon 2nd September INSET Day 

 Tuesday 3rd September School reopens to children 

 

Safeguarding 
Year 6 were visited by our local police team 
(East Dulwich ward) to talk about staying safe 
over the holiday and when starting secondary 
school.  You already know PCSO Simon, now we 
also have two PCs on the team. 

Sports Days 

We had three very 

successful sports 

days this week (in 

school, at Dulwich 

College and at 

Alleyn’s School).  The 

children participated 

in a range of exciting activities.  It was expertly organised by 

Darnell and the team of sports coaches we have in school. 

International Day 

Today we celebrated cultures from all over the world.  See 

the photos on the last page.  Thanks Miss Bower and FOSTAS 

for organising this. 

Netball 

Our Year 5 netball 

team attended a 

tournament at 

Bishop Thomas 

Grant School on 

Thursday this week.  

There were seven 

schools competing 

and St Anthony’s came second—even though it was the first 

time these pupils hade played together as a team!  Thanks 

Miss Malherbe for taking the team. 

 

Local Heroes 

Our Year 5 and 6 

pupils have been 

involved in a 

project organised 

by the London 

College of 

Communication 

(LCC) and the 

Southwark Arts 

Network.  Our 

children chose 

Keziah and 

Catherine from 

FOSTAS as their heroes and the subjects of their project.  The 

artwork is currently on display at the LCC, Elephant and Castle. 

Summer Camp—last chance 

Holiday Camp at St Anthony’s from 22nd July to 9th August, 

Monday to Friday, 9am to 3pm.  Open to pupils currently in 

Years 1 to 6. Cost £20/day (packed lunch required).  Book 

through www.parentpay.com.  by Monday 15th July. 

STEM 

One of our dads, Richard (Ethan 

Y1, Ava Y5) came to talk to St 

Therese about electricity.  They 

experimented with bulbs, 

batteries and wires and also 

looked at signalling for trains 

(Richard is an engineer for London Underground). 

 



Puzzle Corner 

 

 

Well done Sophie! 

Sophie in St Thomas’ Class 

represented Southwark at the 

London Youth Games last 

weekend.  She competed in 

the 200m Independent 

Medley Relay and won 

bronze! 

We are very proud of you 

Sophie! 

Wonderful Wednesdays 

The Horniman Museum is offering  

free drop-in sessions on select 

Wednesdays (1.30am-3.30pm) over 

the summer. 

https://www.horniman.ac.uk/visit/

events/wonderful-wednesdays  

Information Board 

From time to time we receive information from parents that 

may be of interest to others.  This is displayed on the large 

notice board in the undercroft.  Please take time to look at it. 

 

Faith Life              

 The Wednesday Word this week is  
NEIGHBOUR 

 School Council met Ruth Sinclair-Jones from 
CAFOD this  week to discuss our progress in 
applying for the Laudato si Award 

 This Sunday is 15th in Ordinary Time; the 
Gospel is from Luke 10: 25-37 (The parable of 
the Good Samaritan) 

 In RE children are currently learning about the 
Universal Church 

 End of Year Mass Thursday 18th July, 09:15 
School Hall—everyone welcome 

 Fr Joe is on retreat this week 

 

Thanks to Fionn in St 
Peter’s Year 3 Class 
for this lovely prayer. 

 

St Thomas More parish news 
 
Sunday Mass times:  Saturday 6.30 pm (vigil Mass) 
   Sunday 8.30am, 10.00am,  
   12.00 noon, 5.30pm 
 
Children’s Liturgy In the John Paul Centre during the 
10:00am Mass 
 
Toddler Group: (age 0-4 years) 9.30am to 11am in the 
John Paul Centre . Term time only. 
Contact Julia julialloyd16@hotmail.com  

 
Altar Servers  If your child is interested in becoming an 
altar server (and has made their First Communion), 
please contact the parish office. 
 
Altar Servers’ Mass (for existing altar servers) Saturday 
13th July 09:30 followed by updates and refreshments 
 
Parish email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk 
Telephone: 020 8693 5070 

Please note that the school circulates information on clubs and events from 

external providers from time to time. These are for information purposes and no 

recommendation is given or implied.  

Last week’s solution: 27kg 

Look at a world map (ideally 

Peter’s Projection).  Which has a 

larger area, India or Argentina?  

Can you tell by looking? 

Dr Bike 

Have you ever wanted to go on a family bike 
ride, but your bikes weren't up to it?.... 

Doctor Bike will be here on the morning of 
Wednesday 17th July. They will fix your bicycle for FREE and are 
here for 2 hours between 8.30 and 10.30. You will be able to 
collect your fixed bike at the end of the day. Get ready for a 
summer of fun! 
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Some Pictures from Sports Day and International Day 


